
It was an absolute delight to welcome ‘Kernow King’ (aka 
Ed Rowe), Jenny Beare and Iain Rowe to St Breward 
School for an afternoon to educate our children about 
some of the memorable characters from Cornish history. 
Richard Trevithick (steam engine), Rowena Cade (Minack 
Theatre), John Couch (discovered Neptune), Dolly Pen-
treath (last native speaker) and Bobby Leach (travelled 
over Niagra Falls in a barrel) were amongst the individu-
als mentioned. The workshop with Dolphins was superb 
and the performance bringing these characters to life was pure entertainment. If ever you get the 
chance to see the show, it is strongly recommended. What was in that green, glowing box??!! 

FEBRUARY 2019 

ST BREWARD COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

THE CORNISH CARETAKERS  

St breward bugle 

ARE YOU TAKING ADVANTAGE OF A FREE SWIM AT CAMEL-

FORD ON A MONDAY? ALL CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES 

ARE ABLE TO SWIM FOR FREE FRO
M 3:45—5:00PM 

EQUALITY AND DIVERSITY 

We hope that you are always treated fairly and feel able to come into school to discuss issues. We are open to 

reviewing our equality policies. What does this mean? We aim, in everything we do, to treat all members of our 

school community fairly in all respects—gender, race, age, single parents, sexual orientation, disability and 

religious belief. If you feel that you are being treated less than fairly it is hoped that you feel able to discuss 

the matter with any member of staff here at school, or if you would prefer to discuss it with a parent gover-

nor, please do so.  The parent governors here at St Breward are Rachel Cooke and Rachel Buchannan 

SOME DATES TO GET US 

STARTED 

25/02/19—Back to School 

26/02/19—Aspens Roadshow 

07/03/19—World Book Day 

Author visit & book sign 

11/03/19—Parent Evening 

14/03/19—Parent Evening 

14/03/19—Possible Turtle Trip 

to Newquay Zoo 

18/03/19—Seahorses trip to 

Carnglaze Caverns 

21/03/19—Dolphins to Wade-

bridge Gymnastics 

28/03/19—Dolphins to Wade-

bridge Gymnastics 

29/03/19—SLEEPOVER! (Y2—6) 

SUPPORT  YOUR PTA 

NEXT MEETING 

Tuesday 26th Feb 6pm 

ALL WELCOME 

HERE AT THE SCHOOL 

SCHOOL COUNCIL MATTERS 

The School Council remain very active with their fortnightly meetings. 

Very much in focus at present is working towards the Healthy School 

Award. Suzie Cox, Area Project Lead is guiding the School Council 

through the process advising on issues such as Tuck Shop and staying 

‘Sugar Smart’. The Council are also wanting to set up an Eco Group 

(watch this space). As always, thank you to Miss Goodman for efforts. 

EN GARDE! 

Fencing is not your average PE lesson and the excitement and enjoyment was 

evident from the levels of participation and achievement. The progression from 

foam sabres to plastic foils meant the addition of body protection and helmets 

which helped the children look and feel the part. The experience was enjoyed by 

all – including the adults! 

CHILDREN ARE DUE BACK AT SCHOOL ON MONDAY 25TH FEBRUARY  

HAPPY HALF TERM EVERYONE! 



OUTDOOR LEARNING 
Turtles and Dolphins have been working together to develop a 

variety of outdoor skills and enjoy creative learning. Fire 

lighting using flint and stone, leaf art, clay tree spirits and 

toasting marshmallows are just some of the activities they’ve 

been enjoying. 

Next half term will see the 

launch of the Raised Bed 

Competition—which class 

can make the most money 

from produce grown and 

sold in their raised bed? 

Are you a parent / friend 

with time on their hands to 

help? If so, please make 

yourself known. 

A DAY WITH DAYA 

The Dolphins and the Seahorses spent the day with 

Daya Stafford looking at Hinduism and getting dressed 

up in some Indian clothing. They really enjoyed the 

sessions and were able to help Daya cook some food 

that would found at a typical Hindu temple. The Tur-

tles were able to join the Seahorses for the cookery. 

session. 

STORYTELLING WITH SUSAN SAM 

Susan told the Turtles three very enjoyable stories 

complete with a variety of props. They had ‘A Fish 

that Wished’, ‘Musicians of Brennan’ and ‘A 

Hedgehog and a 

Mouse’. The chil-

dren were riveted 

throughout and 

le f t  want ing 

more! 

Thank you Susan 

Sam for your ex-

pect storytelling! 

Congratulations! 

Well done to all the ‘stars’ who have received a 

certificate so far this term. Your hard work is al-

ways noticed! The children below have been 

identified as ‘shining’ in a particular subject area 

or for being an overall superstar! 

  

 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

FRIDAY 5TH APRIL 2019 

1:30PM ONWARDS 

COME AND READ A BOOK WITH YOUR 

CHILD, SEE WHERE THEY ARE WITH 

THEIR READING AND LOOK AT END OF 

YEAR / KEY STAGE EXPECTATIONS. 

Refreshments will be available. As it is the last day 

of term, feel free to take your child(ren) home after 

your shared reading experience!!  

KICK BOXING  

The children in KS2  

were given the opportu-

nity to try a  kick boxing 

session with Liam Smith. 

Some were so keen that 

we have arranged a club 

to start after half-term for six weeks. 

SWIMMING 

This half term the Dolphins 

have been learning some 

personal survival skills and 

have learnt to swim, and 

tread water, in clothes. 


